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From: Barbara Broide 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 6:39 PM
To: doug.mccauley@hcd.ca.gov
Subject: RHNA comment letters sent to HCD website

Dear Mr. McCauley, 
 
I and many community members have submitted comment letters in support of SCAG's letter of 
opposition to the state determined regional housing needs assessment (RHNA) goal.  We understood 
that Ben Metcalf was no longer the Director of HCD and did not have your email address.  We 
therefore submitted comments to the HCD website-- searching for the appropriate category under 
which to place our comments ("housing policy").  (Some letters were sent to metcalf@hcd.ca.gov.)   
 
I am writing to request that those at HCD responsible for determining the final housing goal and 
adopted methodology review the comments submitted to the HCD website and include them as part 
of your decision-making process.  We want to make certain that those comments are not lost to /on 
the website. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Barbara Broide 
Los Angeles, CA 90025 
 
 
 
 




